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Our sincere «Thank you» to:

• the Academy and its outstanding staff for their amazing support!

• the organizers of the ICNFP for their guidance and support, and for the
collaboration between our Workshop and the ICNFP 2019 which starts today,
August 21st, in the afternoon.

• Dr. Costas Chrysikopoulos and Dr. Niki Stathaki for their invaluable support in
organizing some of the the activities for this conference.
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As part the 8th ICNFP 2019, a new workshop on Lepton Nucleon
Scattering will be taking place for the first time!

We hope that it will have a presence in more ICNFP conferences to
come in the future!

So please do share the information!
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The Workshop picture is posted on the HiX2019  website.
If you would like to share any of the pictures that you have 
taken, please let us know!
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We hope to meet again in the next HiX!

Have a safe trip back home!
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